
 

 

Important Provider Notice for 2023 Authorization Requirements and Denied Claims 

EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2023 

 

2023 Authorization Requirements 

Longevity Health Plan (LHP) has published Authorization Requirements for providers. Those requirements can 
be found on the LHP website under Provider Resources.  

 

Notice to Providers 

To reduce the administrative burden on providers, LHP has reduced the number of procedures and 
circumstances that require prior authorization – retroactive to January 1, 2023. The revisions to our prior 
authorization policies will further protect access to care for our members, while enhancing the provider 
experience. 

 

Actions to Take 

If a claim is for a date of service in 2023, and that procedure or service no longer requires an authorization per 
the updated authorization list from LHP, providers do not need to submit an appeal or dispute for the claim to 
be paid.  

LHP will reprocess and pay claims that were negatively impacted and denied prior to the update to the 2023 
authorization requirements with no prompting from providers or facilities. 

 

Please Note: If a procedure or service DOES still require an authorization, providers will need to request an 
authorization using the standard process. Any claims denied due to no authorization when an authorization 
IS required per the 2023 requirements will need to be appealed or disputed. 
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